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Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

Phonics Screening Check Information for Year 1 Parents 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

During the week beginning 9th June 2025, Year 1 children in England will participate in a reading 

assessment which is referred to as the ‘Phonics Screening Check’. This check is a quick and easy way to 

assess your child’s phonics knowledge. It helps each school confirm whether your child has made the 

expected progress. 

 

With this in mind, I would like to invite you to an information session about the phonics screening check 

where I will explain how the check is carried out, show some past assessments for you to take a look at, 

explain how you can help your child prepare for the phonics screening check and answer any questions you 

may have. 

 

I will be running two sessions – a morning session 9:00-9:30am and an afternoon session 2:20-2:50pm. 

These sessions will be held on Tuesday 6th May in the KS1 hall which can be accessed via the KS1 hall door, 

located between the KS1 gate and the Main office.  

 

Please kindly confirm which of these sessions you will be attending by using the link or QR code below: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/91yhUihxeD 

 

 
 

I know you will find this session very informative and I thank you in advance for continuing to support your 

child with their phonics learning.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss V Goodwin 

Phonics Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/91yhUihxeD

